
Alex Saitta 
112 Fairway Drive 
Pickens, SC 29671 !
Dear Sir, !
I am writing to recommend Steven Adam Renkovish. I had the pleasure of 
working directly with Steven when I was the general manager of the Easley 
Progress, Pickens Sentinel and Powdersville Post from 2008 to 2010.  !
Steven wrote a weekly movie review column for our newspapers. His writing 
style was crisp, entertaining and out of the box.  !
For example, in his review of Magnolia he recounts the director’s previous 
project, “Boogie Nights”, a story which focused on actors in the adult film 
industry and focused not on their profession, but the people themselves. !
Steven thoroughly enjoyed his work. He was easy to work with and followed 
instruction.  !
It was a pleasure working with him during that time.  !
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the above address.  !
Sincerely, 
Alex Saitta


